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Dear Mrs. Attorney Epstein! 

 

 

I received your letter from 31 January, 1949 and I can already say for sure that I 

will be in Munich on Monday. I will visit you at 5 pm so we can talk. 

Thank you so much for taking my case. Greetings from myself and my wife 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

Gliksman 

  

 

 


